
 
 
 

From: Darlene Massman [mailto:dmassman@agcmo.org]  
Sent: Tuesday, September 07, 2010 11:01 AM 
To: Reed, Steven 
Subject: Notice of Working Case - Workshops 
 

           AGC of Missouri, Inc. 
1221 Jefferson Street; P.O. Box 94 

            Jefferson City, MO  65102-0094 
                   Phone: 573-636-3188; Fax: 573-634-3510 

 
E-MAIL MEMO 
 
TO:       Mr. Steven Reed 
             Secretary 
             Missouri Public Service Commission 
 
FROM: Jack D. Atterberry 
 
DATE:  September 7, 2010 
 
RE:       “Notice of Working Case” 

- Workshops on “Ratemaking Treatment of Availability Fees” 
File No. SW-2011-0042 
File No. WW-2011-0043 
 

Following our recent telephone conversation about the above captioned filing, I 
shared the information you provided with a few of our member companies. 
 
AGC of Missouri would be pleased to receive information from the PSC on your 
“working case” and share it with members as appropriate.  Thanks for you 
explanation.  We will look forward to providing information on the workshops. 
 
 
jda/dm 
 
 


